Press release: Call for evidence on
impacts of fishing on harbour porpoise
and marine birds launched

As part of the next stages for managing English offshore marine protected
areas (MPAs), MMO has launched a call for evidence to support the assessment
of fishing on harbour porpoise and marine bird MPAs.
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